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Comments: Dear Forestry Service

It's with dismay that I find out today that my only opportunity for comment on the Foothills Landscape Project will

end this week without the most important information to comment on: the implementation plan itself. Aspects of

the proposal are sensical to me: controlled burning, herbicide application (controlled I hope), even logging to a

degree, all of which make sense in keeping a forest healthy. But excluding implementation plans when asking the

public to comment is, well, offensive I'm sorry to say. It doesn't shine well on the Service to seem to go through

motions to satisfy the letter of the law without considering what the law is intended to accomplish. 

I understand that a comprehensive forest management plan is a challenge to communicate and justify to the

public, but this IS public land after all. I urge you to reconsider the project approach or at least how this process is

managed.

Regards,

Sharon Yarbrough


